
 

 

              

              

              

              

              

              

              

              

              

              

          

         

         

         

           

      

  

 

      

   

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Headteacher’s Message 

September seems like a very distant memory. It has definitely been a long and busy term! 

 

The Autumn Term has been packed with activities and visitors to the school and this newsletter gives a small glimpse of some 
of the things that our children have taken part in. This has all been in addition to our staff and children working extremely 

hard to cover the national curriculum so that our children can all learn, enjoy and succeed together! 

 

A highlight for me this term has been the amazing Christmas Nativity: 'Lights, Camel, Action' presented by Oak and Holly 
Base.  As one of our Bearwood Goals - being a Confident Communicator was clearly shown - it was great to see the 

confidence in our children and the smiles on their faces! I would also like to mention our wonderful choir who performed so 
brilliantly at St Barnabas Church - such a lovely opportunity to join in with our local community and share some love and joy.  

 

I have thoroughly enjoyed joining the Bearwood team this term and I am very much looking forward to seeing what the new 
term and 2024 brings.  

 

I would also like to take this opportunity to wish you all a very happy Christmas and a wonderful New Year! 
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‘Every child has the right to an education which develops their ability, personality, and talents to the full. It should encourage children to 

respect human rights and their own and other cultures. It should also help them to learn to live peacefully, protect the environment and 

respect other people.’ 

Article 29, UNCRC (United Nations Convention on the Rights of the Child) 
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At the end of November, key stage two held their termly debate assemblies in their classrooms. Building on our work in 
anti-bullying week, Willow Base asked the children “should all forms of bullying be against the law”?  The children were 

really engaged with the topic, thought carefully about their points of view and then shared their ideas in a mature 
way.  Below are some of their thoughts and ideas. 

For: 
If an adult was doing it, they can go to prison so children should be punished too. Bullying can hurt people- their feelings 

and physically. 
 

This term has seen a brand new school choir set up for children in Y2 – Y6. We have had a great time singing Christmas 
songs this half term in preparation for two performances. Our choir opened the school Christmas Fayre with their 

performance of Jingle Bells and the 12 days of Christmas. Our choir was also invited along to perform at St Barnabas 
Church’s Carol Service which was a wonderful experience for all involved. The children represented our school 

brilliantly and sang beautifully. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Willow 2 got out into our local area this week to deliver Christmas cards to our neighbours on 
Barons Road and Wheelers Lane. We really got into the festive spirit and came back to school for 

our Christmas party! 
 

Maple 2 and Willow Base joined an online Christmas concert this week. We were blown away by 
the talent of the harpist who performed for us and were able to ask and answer questions with 

these professional musicians. 



 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

IMPORTANT SAFEGUARDING INFORMATION 

Safeguarding/Child Protection 

Bearwood Primary and Nursery School is committed to the safeguarding and welfare of children and expects all staff and volunteers to 

share this commitment. 

If you have any concerns, please contact the following people through the school office: The designated child protection/safeguarding 

officers are Mrs Cheryl Smith, Headteacher, and Mrs Lyster, Our Pupil Engagement and Welfare Officer is Mrs Olivia Lyster 


